
CALENDAR 

September 25th 

Picture Day 

 

September 26th 

Interim Reports Issued 

Morning Mile Begins 

 

September 27th 

Dads Take Your Child  

to School Day Breakfast 

 

September 29th  

Fun Town Spirit Night 

 

October 3rd  

PTO Meeting @ 8:15 am 

 

October 5th 

Holland Math Night 

 

October 10th 

SAC Meeting 

 

October 11th 

Volunteer Orientation 

Breakfast 

 

Tickets are on sale now for our Second Annual Dads Take Your Child to School Day 

Breakfast scheduled from 7:30-8:00 am on Wednesday, September 27h.  We encourage all 
fathers to bring their children to school and stay to enjoy school breakfast in our cafeteria.  
All Holland students eat free, and adults for $1.60 per meal.  All father figures are welcome, 
including stepfathers, grandfathers, uncles, brothers, and other significant male role 
models.  Please remember to bring your driver’s license.  If you are not able to stay for 
breakfast, we would still like to invite all dads to bring their children to school in observance 
of this special day.  Tickets are available before school and in the front office. 
 
We hope all fathers will take this opportunity to become more familiar with our school and 

that you will return often.  Dads Take Your Child to School Day is an opportunity for us to 

shine the spotlight on dads and encourage them to get involved with their child’s education.  

For more information about this event, please contact our front office at 773-7591.  We 
hope to see you there!  

 

 School Advisory Council (SAC) Ballot 

 
The following parents have volunteered to serve on Holland Elementary’s School Advisory Council.  

Please take a moment to submit your vote for parent members to serve on our SAC. 

 Jaime Burnley    Vicki Clay 

 Ron Harris     Kay Vialpando 

 Jamillah Richardson    

 

 

 
 



 

 
Holland Elementary’s 

FOOD BANK 
 

Did you know that Holland  

Elementary has its own food  

bank on campus?  If you or a  

Holland family you know is in need of support 

after the recent storm,  please contact Mr. 

Culbreth at 773.7591 or 

culbreth.scott@brevardschools.org, and he’ll 

discreetly make the appropriate arrangements.   

Holland’s Food Bank is currently well stocked, 

so we are not in need of donations at this time. 

Thank you and spread the word! 

  
 

 

Parenting in Today’s World 
FREE Workshop 

 
Brevard Public Schools is offering their 12th Annual “Parenting in Today’s World” workshop. This FREE 
workshop will be held at the Brevard County School Board building located in Viera from 8:00 AM to 12:30 
PM on Saturday, October 14, 2017.  Jackie Flynn will be the keynote speaker and her inspiring talk is titled, 
“Parenting with a Purpose.”   

Following the keynote address, parents will be able to attend breakout sessions.   The breakout session titles 
include:   

 
 Social Media Awareness…What’s New Out There? 
 Navigating the Tough Topics – What Do I Say? 
 Hidden in Plain Sight – What Parents Need to Know About Drug Abuse 
 Educating Minds and Hearts 
 Positive Parenting Tips 
 Coping with Anxiety 
 

To register please go to the following link: http://tinyurl.com/PITW2017  or for more information, please 
contact Joy Palatucci at 321-633-1000 at extension 319. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

SCHOOL NEWS 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
EDLINE ACCOUNTS 

If your child attended Holland last year and you 

activated his/her Edline account, that account is 

active.  However, if you are new to Holland, or if 

you did not activate your child’s account last year, 

please do so as soon as possible.  You can view 

your child’s grades at any time via Edline if you 

have an activated account.  We have 

approximately 60% of our family accounts 

currently active.  Let’s get to 100%!   

For questions, contact Mr. Randy Blake at 321-

773—7591 or blake.william@brevardschools.org. 
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RESPECT Winners! 

The following students were recognized for 

demonstrating the greatest amount of our August 

Character Trait, RESPECT, in their class!  Students 

were nominated by each teacher for 

demonstrating exceptionally respectful behavior. 

Kindergarten 
Brody T. 

Gianna G. 
Bradley S. 

First Grade 
Morgan G. 

Elliot C. 
Kennedy L. 
Elliana L. 

Second Grade 
Sawyer C. 
Noah V. 
Grant A. 

Rylynn  E. 

Third Grade 
Toby C. 

Ephraim F. 
Alex B. 
Lyla M. 

Ja’Narie K. 

Fourth Grade 
Tim G. 

Daryl R. 
Caden B. 
Nicole S. 

Fifth Grade 
Jamie S. 

Sidney C. 
Mason N. 

Sixth Grade 
Jeffrey B. 
Elora S. 
Lola B. 

 
 

 

PICTURE DAY 
Monday, September 25th  

 

 

Federal Impact Forms 
Federal Impact Forms will be sent home with all students next 

week.  It is vital that all forms are completed and returned to 

classroom teachers as soon as possible.  Information provided 

on Federal Impact Forms is completely confidential. 

In order to meet our deadline, please complete and return all 

forms on or before Wednesday, October 4, 2017.   

 

Are you receiving emails, text messages, and automated voice calls 

from our school and district offices?  If not, we want to be sure you 

begin receiving them!  The first email address and phone number 

listed on your child’s registration forms are used for our 

Blackboard Connect Notification System.  If you would like to 

change your information or add additional contacts, you can stop 

by our front office or fill out the flyer being sent home with 

students in the upcoming week. 

For school and district information, you can also download the BPS 

MOBILE APP from the Playstore on your smartphone.  There, you 

can retrieve flyers from Peachjar, receive notifications, see news 

stories, etc.  Should you have any questions regarding our electronic 

communication or the BPS Mobile App, please contact Randy Blake, 

Holland’s Technology Associate, at 321-773-7591. 

 



SCHOOL NEWS 

 

 

Holland Spirit Night at 

Fun Town 
Friday, September 29th  

5:00 – 10:00 pm 
1976 N. Wickham Road, Melbourne 

$10.00 per ticket 

Deadline to purchase tickets: 

September 28th  
Questions can be directed to  

Elizabeth Grillo at 516-330-4020  

 

Florida Standards 

Math Night 

Thursday, October 5th 

 

If you are interested in learning more about the 

Mathematics Florida Standards and ways to assist 

your child with mathematics at home, join us for 

Florida Standards Math Night on October 5th which 

will be held from 5:00-7:00 pm.  For your 

convenience, we will hold two sessions:  K-2nd from 

5:00-5:45 pm and 3rd-6th from 6:00-6:45 pm.  Please 

note that this workshop is for parents only.   

See you there! 

Wednesday, October 4th  

We are excited to celebrate WALK TO SCHOOL DAY 

on Wednesday, October 4th.  We will meet in front of 

the Satellite Beach Post Office at 7:15 am and walk to 

school together.  All students and parents are invited!    

Should you have any questions, please do not hesitate 

to contact Cindy Hosken, Physical Education Teacher, 

at 773-7591 or hosken.cindy@brevardschools.org. 

We look forward to seeing you there to walk to school, 

promoting a healthy lifestyle amongst our students, 

families, and staff! 
 

 

Join us for the Morning Mile 

each Tuesday morning at 7:30!  

A morning run makes for a 

terrific day! 
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